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December 14, 2010 
 
 
James M. Owens, D.O. 
4 Studley Street 
Falmouth ME 04105 
 
Re:    Consent Agreement Termination  
 
Dear Doctor Owens: 
 
Thank you for meeting with the Board this past Thursday.   
 
This will confirm that you have satisfactorily complied with the terms of your Consent Agreement with the Board 
and that the Agreement was officially terminated by the Board on Thursday, December 9, 2010. 
 
On behalf of the Board, thank you for your diligence throughout this process.  We all wish you the best for the 
future. 
 
Should you have any questions you may contact me at the number listed below.  If I am not available to take your 
call, please leave a message and I will get back to you as soon as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Susan E. Strout 
Susan E. Strout 
Executive Secretary  
 
cc:  Carrie L. Carney, Assistant Attorney General  
       Lonnie C. Lauer, D.O., Case Reporter 
       David Perkins, Esquire  
       Daniel Merson, D.O. 
       Martin Finklestein, Ph.D. 
        

S T A T E  O F  M A I N E   
B O A R D  O F  O S T E O P A T H I C  L I C E N S U R E  

1 4 2  S T A T E  H O U S E  S T A T I O N  
A U G U S T A ,  M A I N E  

0 4 3 3 3 - 0 1 4 2  

JOHN ELIAS BALDACCI 
GOVERNOR 

 
 
 
 

DAVID J. RYDELL, D.O. 
BOARD CHAIR 
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